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Title:

New or Continuation Charges for the renamed FPMTTC Committee

Recommended Solution: The Conference recommends...:

that the Food Protection Manager Certification Committee (FPMCC), a standing committee of the Conference be charged to:

· continue working with the CFP Executive Board and the American National Standards Institute (ANSI)-CFP Accreditation Committee (ACAC) to maintain the Standards for Accreditation of Food Protection Manager Certification Programs in an up-to-date format.

· investigate if the Standards for Accreditation of Food Protection Manager Certification Programs should create more alignment with ISO (International Standards Organization) 17024 and propose changes if needed.

· determine how Committee membership vacancies and change of membership representation are addressed in the Committee bylaws and propose changes if needed.

· report back to the 2012 Biennial Meeting of the Conference for Food Protection.

It is the policy of the Conference for Food Protection to not accept Issues that would endorse a brand name or a commercial proprietary process.
